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IITF,2017 is taking place from November 14-27,2017 in Pragati Maidan. This year IITF is
taking place in a limited space as most of the ground is not available for exhibition purpose

due to redevelopment work. It is necessary that managable crowd should be there in the

ground during the exhibition hours due to limited holding area. Therefore, it has become the

need of the hour to have strict control on the entry gates for visitors, exhibitors, ITPO

employees, on duty pass etc. All tickets, complimentary passes, badges are having barcode

printed on it, are verified by PDA scanners at the gates.

All the employees of ITPO, service agencies, security agencies & exhibitors etc are directed

to cooperate with barcode verifying staff at the entry point on every gate. Entry in the ground

without proper barcode scanning is strictly not permitted.

This is for compliance by all the stake holders. This is issued with the approval of the

comoetent authoritv.
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Vikas Malhotra

(General Manager)
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To:

All Stakeholders via ITPO website and Notice Board

Copy 1'o:

PS to CMD

PS to ED

DCP IITF

Ms/ Bigtree Entertainment Pvt. Ltd.


